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HELP NEEDED FOR AUDITORIUM REFRESH
VBC is planning to refresh the auditorium beginning TODAY right after the 
second service. We are looking for able bodies to help move chairs, take 
down sound panels, paint, and more. Lunch will be provided at noon. If you 
would like to help throughout the next couple of weeks, contact Larry Shockey,      
509-868-6838 or lwshockey1@gmail.com.

CHURCH BEHIND THE CHURCH
Church Behind the Church is next Sunday, August 28 at 10 am. Bring your own 
chair, sun shade, and picnic lunch to enjoy after the service. If you would like to 
be baptized, please contact the church office or mark your interest on the front 
of your Connection Card along with your contact information.

VBC KIDS FALL VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
VBC Kids Sunday School begins September 11 and we are still in need of a few 
more volunteers for various positions as well as in the nursery. Contact Jennifer 
Dokken at jennifer@spokanevbc.org for more information.

SCHOOL SUPPLIES DRIVE
VBC is partnering with University Elementary and Central Valley Virtual Schools 
as they collect school supplies for this fall. University Elementary is specifically 
asking for Kleenex and Lysol Wipes. Supplies needed for CV Virtual School are 
listed online at https://bit.ly/CVVirtualSchoolSupplyList. Donations may be 
dropped off in the bins in the foyer next to the church office door.

UNDERSTANDING YOUR GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP
This 11-week support group is for anyone who is grieving the death of a loved 
one and is designed to help understand and encourage healthy mourning 
in a safe, Christian environment. It will begin meeting Thursday evenings 
starting September 22 from 6:30-8:15 pm here at VBC. $30 for materials; pre-
registration is required by September 15. Contact Teresa Gay (509-385-1113) 
for more info and to register.

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY
The Women's Ministry is planning to have two Bible study offerings this fall 
on Wednesday mornings and Wednesday evenings (details to be announced 
soon). We are hoping to offer childcare -- if you could help with childcare, 
please contact Marlene Zeis at dmzeis@comcast.net or text 509-991-0476.

 ANNOUNCEMENTS

OUR MISSION
As we proclaim biblical truth, we cultivate relationships that are 

intimate with Christ, active in the Church, & loving the community.



 VISITING?
Here are some things you should know about how our services work…

 SUMMER MORNING CHILDCARE 
Kids ages 0-3rd grade must be checked in at the VBC Kids Check-In station 
(preferably through Mobile Check-in) prior to going to class. Kids will be 
dismissed during the worship service before the sermon to go to class. If this 
is your first time going to Sunday school, visit the check-in station in the VBC 
Kid's wing to get started. The nursery is available during both services.

 WELCOME COUNTER
Be sure to stop by the Welcome Counter to pick up a Welcome Gift, which 
includes a booklet that explains everything you need to know about VBC. 
If you have any questions about us, whether it is VBC Kids’ check-in, our 
ministries, or where the restrooms are, the folks at the Welcome Counter will 
be happy to help you out. Thank you for joining us today!
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GIVING REPORT 
General: August $58,462 / YTD $663,954

Building Fund: Given $14,990
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August 21, 2022

RIGHTS REALIZED AND RELINQUISHED 
Caleb Klontz | August 21, 2022 | 1 Corinthians 9:1-14

Where our _______________ are ____________ (1-7)

When to ________________ our ______________ (8-14)


